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Saturday, Feb. 7th
8:00-Noon

George O. Barr 

Elementary

Dear _______________,


The Growing Great Families Conference is a conference full of workshops for parents and families. All families of students in the United Township Feeder School District are invited to attend. 





One workshop is called “What’s it Like Being a Teenager? Junior High Student Panel.” This workshop goes from 9:00-9:45am. It is a panel of junior high students. Attendees can come to this workshop to ask the students various questions, and the junior high students are the experts! 





Your child has been recommended by the school counselor or an administrator to be on this junior high panel. If your child is able to be a part of this workshop, please sign your permission below and return this form to the office. 





You are very welcome to attend the conference, and the junior high panel workshop, as well! The conference is free, breakfast from HyVee will be served, and there is childcare available for younger children.


A program brochure is attached to this permission slip.


Thank you for your consideration,


The Growing Great Families Conference





_______Yes, my student will be on the Junior High Panel.





_______No, my student will be unable to be on the Junior High Panel.





Student’s name: ___________________________





Student’s grade and school: ___________________





Parent’s printed name and signature:____________________





Parent Phone number: ___________________________


Please plan to arrive 15 minutes before the workshop to 


check in at the presenter table.











